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Karen Knuuti,

My name is Douglas Shorey I live at 2454 Bennoch Rd, Old Town, ME 04468. Juniper Ridge
is in my backyard. Based on Google Maps, I calculated the distance between my property and
Junipers Ridges property is 3,333 feet. I can see the mountain of trash from my property. If I
walk to the abandoned mill next door it's in full display. This includes a couple of times it has
caught on fire.  I oppose any expansion to the landfill. I have my water tested every two
years as it is required to maintain our Foster Care license. So far, It has tested ok. But when
will that not be the case. The smell at times is overwhelming.  I have called and complained in
the past. Casela did send someone to take air samples. The woman who came to do the test
that evening was shocked at how bad the small was. This should affect my taxes but it doesn't.
What it will affect is when I try to sell and go into retirement. I was raised on this property and
25 years ago I purchased it from my parents.  so out of my 63 years I have lived here for 40+
of them. There is NO BENEFIT to anyone in Old Town and especially those on Bennoch
rd and the West Old Town Rd. 

Thanks you for you time
Douglas Shorey
doug.shorey@rsu34.org 
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